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Introduction



REDCap Data Entry Fields 
Performance Measure 1.1

No Changes
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Performance Measure 1.2
Optional
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Performance Measure 1.2
Optional (cont’d)
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Performance Measure 1.2 
Optional (cont’d)
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Performance Measure 1.3
Optional
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Performance Measure 1.3
Optional (cont’d)
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)



REDCap Data Entry Fields 
Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section i

Note: Sharing a sample for 
one population of focus to 
illustrate the branching 
logic in REDCap for sections 
i-iv. These sections will 
show for each population 
of focus a respondent 
answers ‘Yes’ to in 
Question 2.
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one 
population of focus
Section ii
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one 
population of focus
Section ii 
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section iii
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section iv
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus
Section iv 
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Performance Measure 1.4
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus
Section iv 
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus



REDCap Data Entry Fields 
Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section i

Note: Sharing a sample for 
one population of focus to 
illustrate the branching 
logic in REDCap for sections 
i-iv. These sections will 
show for each population 
of focus a respondent 
answers ‘Yes’ to in 
Question 2.
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one 
population of focus
Section ii
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one 
population of focus
Section ii
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section iii
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Sample for one population 
of focus
Section iv
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus
Section iv
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Performance Measure 1.5
New measure (cont’d)

Population of focus
Section iv
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Performance Measure 2.1
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Performance Measure 2.1 
(cont’d)

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance
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Performance Measure 2.1
(cont’d)

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance
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Performance Measure 3.1



REDCap Data Entry Fields
Performance Measure 3.1 
(cont’d)

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance

Updated to align with 
reporting guidance
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Performance Measure 4.1

No Changes
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Performance Measure 4.1 
(cont’d)
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Performance Measure 4.1 
(cont’d)
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Submit and Complete


